
THE CENTER FOR 
THE STUDY OF HARASSMENT 
OF AFRICAN AMERICANS 

110 Maryland Avenue, N.E., Suite 504 
Washington, DC 20002-5626 
Telephone: 202-543-777S 
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Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

July 21, 1993 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have received you letter dated July 13, 1993. I want 
to thank you for writing me back. I would like to come 
to Frederick sometime to do research for CSHAA. CSHAA 
will be working with the Congressional Black Caucaus to 
prepare a hearing on the harassment of African-American 
political leadership. In addition, I would like for you to 
sign your book, Martin Luther King: The Assassination, 
(formerly titled Frame-Up) for me. 

I have been studying the gennedy and King assassinations 
and I would like to assist in the continuation of your work 
if possible. I will speak to Senator Clarence Mitchell and 
CSHAA executive director Sandra Peters and get back to 
you about what we are looking for and when we will need 
it. 

You mentioned in your letter Mark Lane and Dick Gregory. 
Both Mark Lane and Dick Gregory are members of CSHA A's 
Board of Directors. Also, D.C. Citycouncilmen Marion Barry, 
Birmingham Mayor Richard Arrington, and former California 
Congressman Mervyn Dymally are also on the Board. 

Again, thank you for writing back to me. I will let you 
know of the status of our work. I hope that I will be able 
to come to Frederick sometime soon to do research and 
have you sign your book for me. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

&i:{ 
Grason Eckel 
Consultant to CSHAA 
P.O. Box 38515 
Baltimore, MD 21231-8515 

(410) 333-4859/228-2925 

Founded in cooperation with the Prophetic Justice Unit of the National CmIncil of Churches 
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